
PW Clearance Electronic Submission

Potable Water TOTAL Clearance

03/27/2024

Dear John Stonaker,

 Clearance Type: TOTAL
 0432681-002-DSGPConstruction Permit Number:

 1030050Supplier PWS ID:
 LMWS AREA 1 PH 6B/CProject Name:

 BRIAN CALEPermittee:
 BRIAN CALEPWS Supplier:

 BRIAN CALEPWS Owner:
 N/A.Deviations (when applicable):

This letter acknowledges receipt of the clearance request form and supporting information, dated
03/27/2024. The submitted information demonstrates the system extension has been constructed in
accordance with the FDEP Permit Number above and related plans and materials and that satisfactory
pressure and bacteriological tests were conducted in accordance with the AWWA standards. Based on the
certification and satisfactory bacteriological results, the Department is clearing the system for service.

This letter acknowledges receipt of the certification and required samples for the subject water system
project. The submitted information demonstrates the system has been constructed in accordance with the
FDEP permit number above and related plans and materials that satisfactory bacteriological tests were
conducted in accordance with the AWWA standards. Based on the certification and the satisfactory
bacteriological results provided on March 27, 2024, the Department has cleared the system for service.

Enclosures:
All Supporting documentation provided by the applicant can be found here:
https://prodenv.dep.state.fl.us/DepNexus/public/electronic-documents/1030050/facility!search
This link will not be available immediately. These documents will be available no later than 3 days
from the date of issuance of this letter.

Attachments:
Community Public Drinking Water Systems

If you have any questions or comments regarding this TOTAL clearance, please contact Reema Eqab via
e-mail at Reema.Eqab@FloridaDEP.gov for further information.
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Sincerely,
STATE OF FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 


